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Objectives
At the conclusion of this activity, participants should be better able to:
 Evaluate new technology in oncological care for pediatric malignancies and recommend adoption of best 

practices.
 List treatment options and their risks and benefits.
 Identify the availability and appropriateness of integrating research (clinical trials) into the treatment 

strategies.

Target Audience
This activity is designed for gastroenterologists, hepatologists, general surgeons, surgical oncologists, 
oncologists, pathologists, radiologists, nurses, residents, students, and other healthcare professionals involved 
in the management of gastroenterology patients with neoplasms.

Accreditation 

Physicians:  Rutgers Biomedical and Health Sciences designates this live activity for a maximum of 1 AMA 
PRA Category 1 Credit(s)™.  Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their 
participation in the activity.

Nurses:  This activity is awarded 1 contact hours. (60 minute CH) 

Disclosure Declarations 
Dr. Laura Andreias has no relevant financial relationships with ineligible companies to disclose.
Speakers are required to disclose discussion of off-label/investigational uses of commercial products/devices 
in their presentation.  These disclosures will be made to the audience at the time of the activity.

Planning Committee: 

In support of improving patient care, this activity has been planned and implemented 
by Rutgers Biomedical and Health Sciences and Saint Peter’s University Hospital.  
Rutgers Biomedical and Health Sciences is jointly accredited by the Accreditation 
Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME), the Accreditation Council for 
Pharmacy Education (ACPE), and the American Nurses Credentialing Center (ANCC), 
to provide continuing education for the healthcare team.



Dr. Arkady Broder, Dr. Gopal Desai (Content Reviewer), Melissa Manies, BSN, Ellen Perrine, and Hannah 
Montemurno have no relevant financial relationships with ineligible companies to disclose.


